
Subject: Follow-up: Notification of Intent to Begin 600MHz Operations for K49HT
From: 600 Mhz Support Team <600mhzfc@t-mobile.com>
Date: 11/03/2017 09:28 AM
To: "JOYSTER@CROSSLINK.NET" <joyster@crosslink.net>,
"JMCPHETRIDGE@SBCGLOBAL.NET" <jmcphetridge@sbcglobal.net>,
"CDOWENJ1@CS.COM" <cdowenj1@cs.com>

Hello C. Dowen JOHNSON,

T-Mobile has issued your station a notification for K49HT of our intention to commence operations of our 600
MHz spectrum in your broadcast area. Based on a review of the FCC’s LMS data base it does not appear as if
the necessary applications have been made by your station to secure Displacement and STA for a new channel.

Please provide an update on your intention and projected schedule for ceasing operations on your current
channel by the deadline provided in our notification.

If you have any questions or need assistance, please don’t hesitate to contact 600MHzFC@T-Mobile.com

Please let us know when you will be filing.

Thank you,
600 MHz TEAM
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